
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Message from Jane Grant, Chief Executive 
(23 December 2020, 3.40pm) 
 
As we get closer to the Christmas break, our Chief Executive, Jane Grant  
has filmed a message for all staff to thank you all for your hard work and  
dedication throughout this year and wish you all a Merry Christmas and  
a Happy New Year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qs9TgpWPPCM
http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

